
This year we will be continuing with the Synervoice messaging system which will help us to keep you 

better informed. Stay tuned for important messages and notifications. 

Also, be sure to follow us on Facebook and Twitter for good news updates. (Please do not use 

social media to contact us. Contact us via email or telephone.) 

BHS News! 
September 2022 

Issue #1 

I would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome all new and returning 

students, as well as their families, 

to Blacks Harbour School! I’m very 

excited to be a part of the BHS 

team and I’m looking forward to a 

fun and successful year of learning 

and growth. 

Thank you, to everyone who 

attended our Meet the Teacher 

Open House! It was a wonderful 

time of reconnecting and getting to 

know each other. Stay tuned for 

other school functions and 

opportunities to get involved in 

throughout the school year! 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 

 

Principal’s Message AN OPPORTUNITY FOR PARENTS! 

 

If you’re interested in participating 

in our Parent School Support 

Committee, or our Home and 

School Team please contact Mrs. 

Surette to sign up. Your involvement 

matters.  

ALLERGY ALERT 

Within our school community there are several 

students who have a potentially life-threatening 

allergy (anaphylaxis) to foods, predominantly to 

peanuts and tree nuts (e.g. almond, cashew, 

hazelnut,).  The best way to reduce the risk of 

accidental exposure to these students is to 

respectfully ask for the co-operation of the 

parents/guardians within this school community 

to avoid sending products with peanuts/nuts 

listed in the ingredients.   

 

 


